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As the the programme for today has been changed, these are the new instructions for the students: 
 

1- The  five international groups  will work together throughout the entire day in Sorrento. 
 

2- During the walk, each group has to make a short video ( with a mobile device) which will be 
sent to the Italian coordinator  at tonia.calo@gmail com  ( in the evening from home) 
 

3- In the video  each  student has to introduce himself/herself  explaining what the impression of 
Sorrento are/ what is similar or different etc 
 

 
4-  Each group will be guided by one of the Italian students  who will start the video  introducing all 

the other members  
 
 
 Enjoy your tour in Sorrento and… fingers crossed for the weather! 
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